
Why call Quick Connection? 
To consult with a specialist about your role in 
promoting early relationships and supporting 
early development; to receive support in your 
work with families of infants and very young 
children; to make connections and referrals 
with other early relational health professionals 
 
Who can call Quick Connection? 
All professionals in the early relational health 
workforce: child care providers, early 
educators, early intervention providers, child 
protective workers, mobile response 
specialists, clinicians, home visitors, family 
support professionals, doulas, community 
health workers, and any other professional 
who supports early relationships
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